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This Week's Speaker, Tues September 14th
by RIEBELING, Rebecca

Jane-Frances Kelly, Program Director, Cities, at Grattan
Institute, Carlton.

"The Cities We Need"

Jane-Frances is a policy strategist and has led cabinet-level strategy work
for the UK, Queensland, Victorian and Australian governments.

She also worked for the Vice-Chancellor at the University of Melbourne,
the Chief Commissioner of Victoria Police, Noel Pearson at the Cape York
Institute and the Boston Consulting Group.

The title of Jane-Frances's talk will be 'The Cities We Need'. She will pose
10 questions to be addressed, including what mix of housing types do we
need? What geographic size and shape do we want our cities to be? How
important is how our cities look? How do we ensure equitable access to
employment and education?

Jane-Frances says, "Meeting the needs of real people could result in cities
that look quite different from those we have now. How bold are we
prepared to be to get the cities we really need?"

Duty Roster, Tues September 14th
by Rebecca RIEBELING

Note: Duty people are expected to be on duty at RACV at 7Zam as many
guests start arriving from this time.

Please note if unable to attend please arrange to swap your role
with another member.

Chairperson Scott Munro

Sergeant Roy Garrett
Greeter Tony Thomas
|Reporter Russell Rolls
|Door Edward Stockdale
Photographer Michael Wells

Meeting Report, Tues 7th September
by Anrle KING
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Visiting Rotarians:
Bruce Heron - Rotary Club of Amsterdam (International)
Sergeant's Session:

Acting Sergeant Frank O'Brien began his session by fining everyone whose
team was still in the AFL finals and then proceeded to fine everyone whose
team was no longer in the finals race. As your reporter this week is also
your president I need to own up and pay a fine next week - I forgot to
check whether there was a reporter present hence my recollection of the
remainder of Frank's session is a little hazy. I can report though that he
did tell a joke that everyone found amusing and I did cross fine him for
dismissing me from a conversation about football!

Announcements:

Allan Driver reminded everyone about the DIK Working Bee on September

19th. It is a worthwhile day combining service with fellowship. Details are
on the web-site.

Kay Stevens spoke on a variety of Subjects:

e Guess who's coming to dinner is one of the club's best and most

popular social activities. This year it is being held on the 20 of
October. It is a perfect opportunity for everyone in the club to get
to know each other a little better. Jen Warner is organising the
event this year with assistance from Kay and Kathy. She is looking
for more volunteers to host on the evening.

e \olunteers are required for the visit to Scienceworks on 23
September. This visit has been organised for a group of women at
Hotham Mission to enable them to socialise with women in our
culture to promote cultural understanding. 10 female volunteers are
required. Kay emphasised that females are required as volunteers
only because we need to respect the culture of the asylum seekers.

e The Melbourne Marathon is on the 10t" October and we are keen to
get as many members of the club to participate in either the run or
walk and it will be followed by a social BBQ afterwards.

President's Announcements:

e A correction to the announcement in last week's bulletin: David
DeKretzner, Governor of Victoria, will be our speaker at this year's

Paul Harris breakfast on 17t November (not next year in March).

e A district vocational day planned on 3" October at Lancefield.
President Anne King and director of vocational services, Justine
Murphy, will be attending and anyone else in the club that would
like to join them is most welcome. The price is $60 and includes a
meal and drinks as well as an opportunity to find out more about
this "forgotten" avenue of service.

e The Rotary Club of Esentpe in IstanbulTurkey is promoting a Time
Travellers Camp to be held in January and June next year. Itisa 7
day extravaganza of food, palaces and history. Full details are on
the web-site for anyone that might be visiting Istanbul at that time.
They have also offered to host a week in April if the group of people
participating in the RAPT visit to Gallipoli is interested.

e The Trivia night will be on Friday the 22"d October at the Tower
Hotel. More details to follow soon but get your tables of 8
organised.

Guest Speaker - Pat Boyle:

Pat is a mentoree in the police mentoring program this year with Kevin
Love as his Rotary mentor. His talk was designed to provide us with some
insights into his background in the Police Force. He has been in the force
for 34 years with 25 years as a detective in various crime squads. During
this time he has moved around many times through various restructures,
but has specialist investigative experience in the area of kidnapping,
extortion, aggravated burglary and in particular Asian Crime and Youth
Gangs. He has experienced a diversity of cultures during his movements
within the force and spoke highly of these communities- he emphasised
that there are "bad and good eggs" in all cultures.

Pat was one of the first in the force to recognise that there was something
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happening on the streets of Melbourne that seemed to point to the
presence of gang activity. It took a few violent incidents to provide the
evidence to convince others of its existence. This led him to an interest in
criminal youth gangs and in 2005 he was awarded a Winston Churchill
Fellowship to undertake a research project on the topic. His studies were
undertaken in the USA, UK, Hong Kong and Canada, working with the
relevant police forces and other non government agencies. He has been
recognised as an authority on this issue and has spoken at various forums
conducted nationally and in New Zealand on the subject of "Identifying
Gang Presence". His paper which is available on the Churchill website has
been read by numerous Law Enforcement Agencies, locally and overseas,
and he has been complimented as to its accuracy.

Pat is currently undertaking a Masters of Research on the subject of
identifying youth gang characteristics. It is a topic that has not previously
been researched in Australia. He has also been heavily involved in the
Victoria Police Blue Ribbon Foundation. For this and his extensive service
to the investigation of crime he was recognized in the 2003 Queens
Birthday Honours Listed by receiving the Australian Police Medal. He
acknowledged that he leads a very busy life and is luckily supported by his
partner, who is also in the police force and therefore understanding of the
pressures of the job.

Disaster Aid Australia - Pakistan Update
by DRIVER, Allan

You gave and we delivered!

"On 14 August, the need was to assist 6 million survivors who had been
displaced by the catastrophic floods in Pakistan - today, the UN reported
the need to assist 21 million survivors with shelter and clean water.
Imagine every Australian needing a home and clean water just to survive!

Based in Islamabad, Disaster Aid Response Team (DART) team leader
Larry Agee (USA) reports that the region of Khyber-Pakhtunkhawa is
flattened and the devastation is the worst he has seen in five years as a
humanitarian aid specialist.

"Our first tents were assembled in Chocki Town where everything was
flattened except the school but the 275 students now have no school
equipment" said Australian DART Peter Clouting who is on his third
deployment. "The headmaster sought refuge from the floods on top of a
mosque where he stayed for four days until a helicopter rescued him" he
said.

"We have four DARTs on the ground in Islamabad and a further four more
Australian DARTSs assisting over the coming weeks with their objective to
supply as much shelter and clean water to survivors as we can" Jenni
Heenan, General Manager of Disaster Aid Australia said.

"Our fellow Australian Rotarians and their friends have worked together by
fundraising and personal generous donations so that we could deliver what
is needed - it is gratifying and humbling to know that together we are
making a difference for these survivors" she said."

Visiting Turkey in 2011?
by JONES, David
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Event Attendance

Based on the 2010-2011 theme "building communities,

bridging continents", ESENTEPE Rotary Club has designed a special
program called "time travellers' camp" in Istanbul between January-
February and June-July 2011 for limited number of groups.

Participants will travel in time from 1200's to 1900's by mainly focusing on
the IMPERIAL PALACES in Istanbul from Byzantine and Ottoman periods in
an exclusive way in seven days. Participants will be able to spend an
unforgettable week in Istanbul with full of history, culture and palace
cuisine cooking classes. Meetings to be hosted by ESENETEPE Rotary Club
will also be a chance to meet Rotarians from Turkey to make new friends
and develop projects to serve communities in the future.

If you would like more information please see our website or contact Club
Secretary David Jones.

New Home Needed
by BOWEN, Richard

For a number of years I have been storing a quantity of conference
satchels for the Club, but from end of September I will no longer have
room to do this. Therefore we are looking for one (or several) persons
who would be willing to store these satchels on behalf of the Club. There
are 5 cardboard boxes 40cm x 40cm x 50cm each containing 25 satchels,
plus about 40 unboxed satchels. The total occupied space would
approximate 10 cases of wine. Would any person(s) able to help out
please contact me or President Anne?

Thanks,

Richard Bowen

Oktober German Beerfest
by RIEBELING, Rebecca

The Rotary Club of Docklands invites you to... (’n)
Oktober German Beerfest ‘ A=
,) — —

16 October 2010

7.00 pm - 11.30pm Docklands
James Squire Brewhouse & Restaurant

439 Docklands Drive, Docklands

(James Squires is the most westerly business on the waterfront in
Docklands)

Please refer to our website for full details.

Bernie's Commitments




